
Dear : 

This letter, which has been signed by three mental health organizations representing over 

one thousand mental health professionals, was sent to President Trump in strong           

opposition to his cruel and illegal policy of imprisoning migrant children. We thought it 

crucial for representatives to be aware of this letter and we are asking of you three things: 

  

1.  To oppose any policy that further defies the Flores Agreement. 

2.  To hold President Trump and this administration accountable for the traumatization of 

children and acknowledge that this is a crime against humanity as identified by the In-

ternational Criminal Court.


3.  To explicitly state your disagreement with this administration’s treatment of migrant 

children and families. 


If you are interested in speaking directly with any of us, please contact 

dr.DanaSinopoli@gmail.com. 

Sincerely, 

National Coalition of Concerned Mental Health Experts 

Psychologists for Social Responsibility 

Psychotherapy Action Network 
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